





12.

New Members. A motion was made by Ltc. G. Maynes, seconded by Ltc. G. Wood
that the following be accepted as new annual members:

Jim Jensen, Santa Clara, UT; Paul Robison, Reno, NV; Gerald L. "Monty" Shupe,
Ogden, UT; Marvin G. Fisher, Park City, UT; Chris Jefferies, Duncan, OK; Paul King,
SLC, UT; and Brian Paul, Murray, UT; motion carried.

13. December Meeting. Following discussion it was decided we would have a National
Staff meeting in December.
Staff Reports:

Ltc. G. Wood reported we need to investigate the cost to produce patio furniture and
bricks for fund raising purposes.

Maj. R. Cole gave a web site report. There have been considerably more hits since the
beginning of the articles in the Church news. The site is now on the Yahoo search
engine, which has raised our visibility. Added to the site are newsletters, a section on
fund raising, and the roster of the original Battalion members. There is also a back
ground sound of "The Girl I Left Behind" when the site first comes on.

Maj. C. White indicated he needed the information on all Boy Scout Eagle Courts of
Honor, company newsletters, etc. It was suggested this might be a topic for an article
in The Valiant.

Maj. E. Bitton reported on the S.U.P. flag ceremony today at 1:00 p.m. He will be
giving the prayer, and Col. P. Madsen will be participating on a panel. He also
indicated he is working on a flower and grievance policy. It was agreed that funeral
honor guards should be in response to family requests.

Capt. D. Schurtz indicated Company "B" will have a Christmas Party on Dec 2.
It was reported that Col. Clayton Fairbourn visited with Company "A" last evening. He
will be returning to Russia soon. Also reported was that Col. Grant Dalton died since

our last meeting.

It was reported the Legacy Retirement Residence has invited us to use their facility in
the Southwest part of Salt Lake valley.

Benediction: Maj. E. Bitton
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